
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Aimee Kark [mailto:aim ]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2012 9:52 PM 
To: Read, John 
Subject: E-Book Lawsuit 
 
Hi, 
 
I'd like to see a free market kept for e-books. Please deny the lawsuit 
and allow publishers to set pricing on e-books. We need more literature in 
our society, not less. This lawsuit will limit the pool of people able to 
write, publish, and buy books. What good is that?  
 
Thank you, 
 
Aimee Kark 
::::::::::::::   ::::::::::::::: 
Message via iPhone 
 

[REDACTED]




